
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Good morning, friends, and families, 
 
Welcome to the end of term – it has certainly been very busy and a long time since we began back on Friday 5th of 
January.  
 
I am sure we are all looking forward to a well-deserved break, and when we return, the summer term will begin. 
Here’s to hoping for some sunnier and warmer weather.  
 
STARS OF THE TERM 
 
In our end of term celebration assembly this morning, we celebrated the children selected by their teachers as ‘STARS 
OF THE TERM.’ A huge congratulations to Elizabeth, Isabella and Lois for always showing a positive attitude, always 
persevering, always challenging yourself to be better, always being helpful and always following our Golden Rules. 
Your photographs have been placed into our celebration cabinet for everyone to see.  
 
Return to School 
 
The new term for the children begins on Tuesday 16th of April. All after-school clubs and tutoring will start from this 
day.  
 
100% Attendance! 
 
Well done to Joy, Henry, Oakley, Leo, Eva-Mae, and Daniel for reaching 100% attendance this school year and for 
receiving a £25 Amazon voucher! Isabella, Louie, Demi, Arthur, Evie, and Alexia have not had one day off this spring 
term. Well done for receiving a £15 Amazon voucher.  

 
Golden Book  
 
Well done to Leyton for a superb piece of writing during ‘TAKE ONE BOOK’ Week. Hetty, Megan, Bella, Lily and 
Francesca put together an excellent dance routine at lunch time – well done. Louie, Denny, Aiysha, Leyton, Oakley, 
Tommy, and Natty all did excellent work during a spelling assessment – well done! Robin was able to explain in detail 
how to train to be an astronaut – great work! 

 

Team Points for the end of this term are:   493                 491                    485 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO TEAM EMERALD FOR BEING THIS HALF TERM’S WINNING TEAM! I look forward to meeting 
with you to discuss what reward you would like to vote for. 

 
Easter is a time for reflection, looking forward to the future and remembering what is important.  
 
We would like to wish all families a very Happy Easter, and we hope you enjoy spending time with friends and family.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
Mr Merriman 
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 At Gaddesden Row JMI School, we are fully committed to the safeguarding of pupils and take 
E-Safety very seriously. With the support of parents, we pro-actively teach our pupils how to keep themselves safe, including 

online. 

 


